
FAQ n.45823

FAQs:
Medical fitness, Cabin Crew, Aircrew, Regulations

Question:
Decrease of medical fitness and an ‘unfit’ medical report.

Answer:

Reference: Regulation (EU) No 1178/2011 Aircrew, Annex IV Part-MED and ED Decision

2011/015/R are available on EASA website.

In case of a decrease in cabin crew member’s medical fitness, the cabin crew member shall,
without undue delay, seek the advice of an aero-medical examiner or aero-medical centre or,
where allowed by the Member State, an occupational health medical practitioner who will
assess the medical fitness of the individual and decide if the cabin crew member is fit to
resume his/her duties.

In case a cabin crew member has been assessed as ‘unfit’, the cabin crew member has the
right of a secondary review. The cabin crew member shall not perform duties on an aircraft and
shall not exercise the privileges of their cabin crew attestation until assessed as ‘fit’ again.

Last updated:
20/03/2018

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/ro/faq/45823
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